
 

BOAR’S HEAD FESTIVAL 2025 
 

October, 2024 

 

Dear Friend of the BOAR'S HEAD FESTIVAL: 

The tradition continues with the 43rd annual Boar's Head Festival at Trinity United Methodist Church on January 10-12, 
2025. We are excited to share this celebration of the Christmas season and involve our audiences in the Epiphany 
journey of Christian faith, from its ancient secular origins to the joyous arrival of the Messiah.  As in prior years, there 
will be a total of five performances, including two matinees.   

We invite you to renew or become a PATRON of the 2025 Festival! Your financial support helps underwrite the costs 
of the production and other community outreach programs of Trinity Church.   As a Patron you also have the 
opportunity to purchase tickets ahead of the general public and receive recognition in our Festival program. We 
also offer Patrons the opportunity to contribute as Shepherds and designate one or more tickets for our pastor to donate 
to people who cannot afford to purchase tickets. 

TICKET PROCESS - All tickets will again be offered through Eventbrite.com. Our box office volunteers will be 
available if you need help purchasing tickets on line.  TICKETS CANNOT BE PURCHASED BY THE PATRON 
FORM.  Premium adult tickets closest to the aisle are $38.12 (including the Eventbrite fee). Standard adult pew seats 
are $34.17 including this fee. Tickets for children under 12 are $23.50 including the Eventbrite fee for standard pew 
seats and $27.45 for premium seats.  Reduce priced balcony and narrow pew seats are also available.   

HOW TO BECOME A PATRON 

 Complete and return the enclosed patron form to Trinity. (Mailing address is on this form.) 

 You will then receive an email with your Patron Code and a link to purchase tickets on Eventbrite during the 
"Patrons Only" time frame, before the box office is open to the public. If you do not use email, please note this 
on the form and we will call you at the number you list on the form.   

 More specific instructions on how to navigate Eventbrite (and how to receive help from our BHF office volunteers) 
will be emailed with the Patron Codes and Eventbrite link. 

Tickets will be available to the general public on Eventbrite starting November 26th. There will be a link 
to the Eventbrite ticket site on the Trinity UMC website (trinityspringfield.org). 

We look forward to sharing the Boar's Head Festival with you and your family and friends.  
 

 
Scott Woodward 

  Chairperson, 2025 Boar's Head Committee 

 


